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To:
From: City of Los Angeles

Department of Public Works, Bureau of Engineering
221 N. Figueroa, Suite 350

Los Angeles, CA 90014-1914

Attention: Wally Stokes

Subject: Notice of Preparation of a Draft Environmental Impact Report
6th Street Viaduct Seismic Improvement Project

The City of Los Angeles Bureau of Engineering will be the Lead Agency and will prepare an
Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for the project identified below. We need to hear your

concerns and input regarding the appropriate scope and content of the document to be
prepared.

The proposed project would be located entirely within the jurisdictional boundaries of the City of
Los Angeles. A summary project description, location, and analysis of potential environmental

effects are contained in the attached materials. A copy of the initial study (Ois M is not)
attached, but may be viewed at:

e Benjamin Franklin City Library, 2200 East 1¥ Street, Los Angeles, CA 90033

e Little Tokyo Branch City Library, 244 S. Alameda Street, Los Angeles, CA 90012
e East Los Angeles County Library, 4801 East 3™ Street, Los Angeles, CA 90022

e Los Angeles City Council District 14, 2130 E 1% Street, Los Angeles, CA 90033

The initial study may also be viewed online at http://eng.lacity.org/techdocs/eng/6th Street
viaduct Proj.pdf and at the Project website at http://www.laBthstreetviaduct.org/.

Scoping meetings will be held on August 14, 2007 from 6:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m., at Artshare Los
Angeles, 326 S. Hewitt and on August 16, 2007 from 6:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. at the Boyle Heights
Youth Technology Center, 1600 E 4th St, Los Angeles 90033

Due to time limits mandated by state law, your response should be sent at the earliest possible
date, but not later than 30 days after receipt of this notice.
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Please send your response to Wally Stokes, Environmental Coordinator, Bridge
Improvement Program at the address shown above or by email to
wally.stokes@lacity.org
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